
Intel recognizes the need for more suitable industrial land availability throughout the state. We 
support the recommendations from the Semiconductor Competitiveness Task Force, industrial lands 
subcommittee. You heard from several invited experts in your January 30 hearing, and we agree with 
those assessments. Oregon must have development-ready sites in various sizes, configurations and 
locations for the semiconductor industry to grow and thrive.  
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